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Roxbury Marathon And Half-Marathon 

 

ROXBURY – The seventh annual Roxbury Marathon will be held Saturday, Dec. 11, at 8:30 a.m., starting 

near the Everett Hurlburt Community Park on West Apple Lane. 

There will be a $5 entry fee that can be paid that morning from 7:15 to 8:20. 

In recent years the marathon has attracted runners from various parts of the United States. 

The Roxbury Half-Marathon will be held Saturday, Dec. 18, at 8:30. 

The $5 entry fee can be paid that morning from 7:15 to 8:20 a.m. at the Hurlburt Community Park. 

The vents are sponsored by the Roxbury Road Race Series. 

For information, contact Head Director Bob Lewis at (cellular) (203) 1240-0162 or Assistant Director 

Scott Benjamin at (O) (860) 210-2146, ext. 129, BenjaminS@wcsu.edu, or access 

www.beatfrequencies.com. 
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